
HUBBARD COMMUNICATIONS OFFICE 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 

HCO POLICY LETTER OF NOVEMBER 17, 1958  

CORRECTION OF  
HCO Policy Letter of October 5, 1958  

Please make the following correction on HCO Policy Letter of October 
5, 1958, entitled "Department Heads and Executives - PERSONNEL". 

page 1, paragraph 4, line 5: 

Change "$1.00 or 10c per line per issue" to: 

"$1.00 for 3 lines (1/2 column ad), plus $1.00 for each added line. 
There is no cost if FC or HASI places Classified Ads in Ability or 
Certainty." 

L. RON HUBBARD 

LRH:md 
11/17/58 

1 ea. staff member 
field offices 
HCO London 


	Page 1

